MAHISHADAL RAJ COLLEGE
NOTICE

No.: 293 1023
Date : 10.11.2023

All the boarders of the Boys’ Hostel & Girls’ Hostel are
instructed to vacate their respective hostel rooms by 11"
November,2023 at 10.00a.m. due to Puja Vacation. The Hostels

1th

will re-open on 21" Novenber,2023 in the evening by 05.00pm.

However the college hostel security day and night will work

normally during the vacation.
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